
 

 
 

 
 
 

To the lnternational Relations Division of 
  Yanka Kupala State University of Grodno 

 

Universitat Politècnica de València has received from the Yanka Kupala State University of 

Grodno, partner institution within the KA107 2019-21 Project, all necessary documents 

regarding its selection process for incoming mobilities for the 2020-21 academic year, as well as 

the list of proposed candidates. 

In consequence, the following student has been accepted to apply for one semester mobility 

at UPV. 
 
Admission is conditional upon formal acceptance from the hosting School at UPV. 
 

 

Name Semester Field of study 

Mikalai Baradauka A Applied physics 

Heorhi Radziontsau A 
Technical operation of 
energy equipment of 
organizations 

 
 
The nomination of the above students has been accepted by the International Affairs Office to 
study one semester during 2020-2021 academic year. 
 
Valencia, 14th April 2020 
UPV Erasmus+ KA107  
 


